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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 2:02 PM

To: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 1966 Benson Ave. - Appeal 

All- 

 

Here's what I've found so far. I have scanned a number of old inspection reports which reference this, these will be 

uploaded to a condition folder shortly. 

 

-During a number of inspections and re-inspections during 1997, 98 and 99, deficiencies were noted for storage 

exceeding 12 ft high. These orders were checked off on but there weren't any notes or records to suggest that any 

appeals were filed. 

 

-Also included in the condition folder is a letter from Paul Amidon (Amidon Graphics President) dated 7-23-97. This letter 

states that they are unable to comply with the limits for height of paper storage because they were out of space in the 

building. He requested an extension until 10-20-97 when a new building would be completed to expand into. There was 

no mention of any attempt to obtain a variance for permanent increase in height. 

 

-In more recent inspections I didn't see any other occaisons where they were cited for exceeding 12' and didn't see any 

reference to variances or appeal. 

 

 

Mitch 

From: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 1:52 PM 
To: Imbertson, Mitchell (CI-StPaul) 

Cc: Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 1966 Benson Ave. - Appeal  

 

Owner will take additional photgraphs of the paper storage and submit them to LHO. 

 

Mitch look into the paper file to see if there is a variance already on file.  The owner believes there already is. If so, let 

LHO know so it is on file.  

 

The are requesting variance of 4 foot foor required for dense rolled paper storage. All rack storage can be maintained 

under 12 feet. They indicate there are 20 foot ceilings.  

 

Laid over until January 15th. 

 

AJ. 

 

 

 

 


